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INFORMS: 
 
 
 

BOGOTA, D.C., COLOMBIA. MARCH 3, 2023. CEMEX Latam Holdings, S.A. ("CLH") (BVC: CLH) 
informs that, according to the disposals of article 5.2.4.3.1 of Decree 2555 of 2010, the following 
executives ordered the sale of the shares they hold in CLH, in accordance with the following detail: 
i) Ms. Fabiola Martínez García, CLH General Counsel who held twenty-two thousand five hundred 
thirty-two (22,532) shares; (ii) Mr. Juan Carlos Muñoz, Vice President of Strategic Planning who 
held sixty-one thousand four hundred three shares (61,403); and iii) Mrs. Nancy Parra Parra, 
Director of Taxes who held forty-eight thousand six hundred forty-five (48,645) shares. 
 
The operations were carried out through the Davivienda stockbroker, in accordance with the 
conditions, price and processes of the Tender Offer for the cancellation of ordinary shares of 
CEMEX Latam Holdings, S.A., which is a foreign company governed by spanish regulations, which is 
why the restrictions indicated in article 404 of the Colombian Commercial Code do not apply to 
administrators. 
 
 
 
 
Note: Unofficial translation for information purposes only. The original document filed in Spanish is the official version, 
therefore in case of any discrepancy between the Spanish version and this version, the Spanish version shall prevail. 
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